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1. Purpose of the Report 

1.1 To provide the Committee with an update on the outcome of the RI Workshop 

held on 25 October 2019 and the review of the Investment Strategy Statement 

(ISS).  

2. Recommendation 

2.1 The Committee agree that: 

• the responsible investment beliefs outlined in the attached report are 

an accurate reflection of the outcome of the RI Workshop; 

• Officers and Advisers translate the RI beliefs into policy statements for 

inclusion into the revised ISS; and  

• the content of the report be noted. 


